Hollis, New Hampshire

HOLLIS POLICE
DEPARTMENT

A Nationally Accredited Law Enforcement Agency

Press Release

9 Silver Lake Road
Phone: (603) 465-7637 Fax: (603) 465-7808
http://www.hollisnh.org/police/

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Date: November 23, 2023
Authorized By: Captain Brendan LaFlamme
Contact:

On November 22, 2023, at approximately 3:45 PM, Hollis Police Officers were dispatched to Silver
Lake Rd for a report of a vehicle that was operating erratically. The vehicle was was located in the
parking lot of a local business. The operator was identified as Eric Terry, 47, of Brookline While
speaking with Terry, officers observed signs of impairment and investigated further. During the
investigation, officers developed probable cause to believe that Terry was under the influence of
alcohol. He was taken in to custody without incident and transported to the Hollis Police
Department for processing. Terry was processed and released on PR bail with an arraignment date
at the 9th Circuit Court, Nashua District.

Terry is charged with Aggravated DUI, as at the time of the offense he alleged to have a BrAC

of .23, which is nearly 3 times the statutory limit of .08. He is also charged with an alternative count
of Aggravated DUI as he had a passenger under the age of 16 in the vehicle at the time of the
offense.

As the 2023 Holiday season gets under way, the Hollis Police Department wishes to remind the
community that impaired driving will not be tolerated and those who choose to drive while under
the influence will be held accountable for their dangerous decisions. If you choose to drink, be
responsible and do not drive. Consider a designated driver, a ride share service, or simply stay
home.



